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In giving a report for the year just closed, it is encouraging to D
note that the signs of growing interest shown last year have been
fulfilled, and that we can now tell of a larger membership, a greater B

\ average attendance, and more money given than any.year in the D
\ history of the Auxiliary. We have a membership of 45, with an D
\ average attendance of 23. At the November meeting a motion

was made that thereafter the meetings of the Auxiliary be held in D
\ the class-room of the church, it being thought a more central place.

Since that time the Auxiliary has met the second Thursday of each B
month in the church, with an improved attendance. However, in B
this way we have not yet reached perfection, and a more regular B
attendance on the part of the members is still a great need of the
Auxiliary. • B

Two of the meeting were of especial interest - the Thank-offer- B
ing in November, and the December one, when Mr. Cropper, of B
St. Lucia, told us such an interesting story of the progress of mis- B
sions in that island. Several months were taken in studying South B
American missions. | "

Financially we have done very well ; in addition to the regular B
fees and monthly collections, $44 were given as a thank-offering, B
and $50 to the “Jubilee Fund,”—in all $175. D

There has been but one blank made in our membership, while B
we can welcome five ladies to our number, one of them—Mrs. B
Johnstone, of. Pine Ridge Agency, South Dacota—being a life B
member. And thus, with so much for which to thank God, we B
can confidently look forward to the coming year. B

LOUISE Boak, Secretary. B


